
 
 

                                                      CERTIFICATE OF APPROVAL 

 

May 7, 2013 

 

Geoff and Jaki Sawyer 

Great Bay Kennel 

27-35 Newmarket Road 

Durham, NH  03824 

 

Re:   Section of Six Foot Fencing for Dog Day Care Facility – Map 6, Lot 11-7 
 

Dear Mr. and Ms. Sawyer, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the Durham Historic District Commission approved your 

application for fencing at the above referenced project at its meeting on Thursday, May 2, 2013.   

The fencing will be to cover a section of chain link fence in between the sections that will be 

eight foot ship lap and six foot stockade.  The application was approved exactly as submitted and 

discussed, with the following modifications/clarifications: 

 

 The fence will be wood ship lap and must be high enough to cover the chain link fence to 

which it will be attached. 

 

It is understood that the fence will be slightly under six feet, as stated in your application and 

discussed at the HDC meeting.  No permit is needed for fences under six feet in height (Note that 

in the approval that I emailed to you, I stated that you would need to contact this office for a 

fence permit, but you can disregard that).  Please be certain to contact me if any other changes 

are proposed. 

 

Mr. and Ms. Sawyer, thank you for your cooperation in the review process.  Please feel free to 

contact me with any questions or concerns.  I wish you the best of luck with your project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt, AICP 

Town Planner 

 

cc: (all via email)   

Historic District Commission  Chris Wyskiel  Mike Sievert 

Tom Johnson, CEO   Robin Wunderlich 
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